
Effective January 24, 2006 the Great Basin Cache Warehouse will discontinue printing 
or stocking NFES 1276, the National Mobile Food Services Contract 
 
 
The National Mobile Food Services Contract will henceforth be made available to all 
interested parties on our Internet website at   www.fs.fed.us/fire/contracting 
 
 
The on-line version of this contract will no longer carry the designation of NFES 1276. 
 
 
Pre-existing quantities of these publications within the cache system will continue to be 
used to fill orders for these until supplies of these are depleted. 
 


